Tom Karier ChairWashington

Frank L. Cassidy Jr.
"Larry"
Washington
Jim Kempton
Idaho

Judi Danielson Idaho



Joan M. Dukes Vice-Chair Oregon

Melinda S. Eden Oregon

Bruce A. Measure Montana

Rhonda Whiting Montana

April 27, 2006

MEMORANDUM

TO: Council Members

FROM: Steve Waste, Manager for program Analysis and Evaluation

SUBJECT: Walla Walla Subbasin Restoration and Local Science

This briefing is informational and does not require a Council decision.

The presentation will relate the progress to date made in the Walla Walla subbasin in regards to the removal of blockages to fish passage; significant progress in acquisitions under the CREP program; monitoring of water temperature and flows; the status of tributary spawning populations; and plans for future research, monitoring and evaluation.

The briefing will be presented by a panel whose members include:

Brian Wolcott, Director Walla Walla Basin Watershed Council; Jesse Schwartz, RM&E Supervisor CTUIR Fisheries Program; Steve Martin, Executive Director Snake River Salmon Recovery Board; and, Gary James, CTUIR Fisheries Program Manager.

503-222-5161 800-452-5161 Fax: 503-820-2370